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A multidisicplinary UNMOVIC team carried out an inspection of the Nassr Company for 
Mechanical Industries.  This site is located 46 km to the northwest of Baghdad.  The 
company has three plants: foundry, moulds and steel structures.  The site is engaged in 
the production of steel structures, forging casts, and moulds and fixtures for different 
industrial uses.  All key buildings were inspected and a number of tagged dual-use items 
of equipment were identified. 
 
Yesterday, the UNMOVIC biological team, which went to the Mosul region, inspected 
the Ninevah Phamaceuticals Company.  It inspected the Mosul Bakery Yeast Factory 
today.  The team returned to Baghdad. 
 
Two UNMOVIC teams of missile inspectors visited separate locations involved in 
missile activity.  One team visited the site of the former Taji Project 144, which is located 
about 50 km northwest of Baghdad.  The site is a location where prohibited missile items 
were previously excavated and are now stored.  The second team traveled approximately 
35 km to the southwest of Baghdad, inspecting an area on the Al Saklawiya River, a 
former destruction area for gyroscope parts.  Approximately 3.5 km along both sides of 
the river were inspected. 
 
One UNMOVIC chemical team inspected Modern Paints Industries, a site located in the 
southern outskirts of Baghdad. This is a previously inspected site but has not been 
included in the recent Iraqi declarations.  The site comprises several production buildings, 
stores and supporting facilities, and mainly uses imported chemicals. 
 
One IAEA team continued to inspect facilities in the Mosul region.  Another IAEA team 
inspected three sites in the Baghdad area: Saidiya Specialized Institute for Engineering 
Industries (SIEI), Hydraulics Factory, and Daura Industrial Engine Factory. 
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